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The playground structures between our school and Neil M. Ross are getting to the age where they will need to be replaced in the next few years.  In order to do this, we are asking for any volunteers who would be willing to serve on a playground committee to begin to work with the Neil M. Ross parent society as well as the City of St. Albert to plan, fundraise and apply for potential grants to fund the playground.  

To serve on this committee can be either a short or long-term commitment.  Specifically, we are looking at individuals who have an interest/background in planning, budget-setting, public relations, etc. If you have an interest in serving on the committee and/or have any questions, please feel free to contact any of us.  

Sincerely,
Michael Erickson
Principal

Bonnie Wood
Keenooshayo School Council Chair

Linda Mack
Keenooshayo Parents' Association Chair

